
  

   

 

18 April 2016 
 
 
Dear Supporters  
 
Allianz Park – Wednesday 20 April 2016 
 
As we are nearing the date of the commemorative game celebrating the 25th Anniversary of the Daily Mail 
Cup Final between Bishop Wordsworth's School and King Edward’s Stratford, I am writing to confirm the 
final details of the day. 
 
We currently have 120 students from Years 7-10 travelling up to support the game and a considerable 
number of Old Wordsworthian’s have shown great interest and confirmed their attendance.   
 
Due to the increased support from Bishop Wordsworth's School and King Edwards Stratford, the Saracens 
hospitality has moved us to a bigger venue within the stadium.  We will now be accommodated in the Tulip 
Club http://www.allianzpark.com/tulip-club/ where we will have a balcony to watch the game and access 
from 1.30pm until 6.00pm.   
 
If you have paid for the meal, please see Mr Oldham and other members of the PE Department on arrival 
where they will supply you with an arm band for your seat and access to the buffet for the post-match meal 
at 4.00pm. Saracens will be operating a food outlet underneath the stadium therefore students and 
supporters will be able to acquire some snacks. 
 
 
Attached to this letter is the itinerary for the day and once again can I say thank you for supporting 
@BWSRugby on this memorable day and I look forward to seeing you on the sideline. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Terry Gilmour 
Head of Rugby 
Bishop Wordsworth's School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

   

 

 
 
 
 

Allianz Stadium  Wednesday 20 April 2016 
 
 
1.00pm  1st XV arrive 
 
1.30pm Tulip Club Open Cash Bar will be open  
 (Please see Mr. Oldham to collect your bands for the meal) 
 
2.30pm  Kick off   BWS 1st XV v King EDS kit 
      (Wearing OWA kit) 
 2nd Half   BWS Development XV v King EDS 
    (Wearing 1st XV Kit) 
 Final whistle - Group photo on the pitch 

(All supporters invited to take part in photo) 
  
3.45pm Move to the Tulip Club with Teachers 
 Supporters to eat  
 
4.00pm Post-match meal - Players to eat 

Speeches  
 Heads of School 
 Heads of Rugby 
 1st XV Captains 
 Richard Hill MBE 
 
6.00pm Depart 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


